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As Admin Vice Chair, I have spent most of this year learning the ropes of management within 
our LSC.  It has been an informa�ve year, filled with lots of opportuni�es to learn and listen to 
our PVS membership (coaches, officials, swimmers and even parents).  As a collec�ve unit, PVS 
has moved forward bringing new life into the LSC.  We have seen an increase in the number of 
swimmers and are ac�vely seeing an increase in the number of new officials.   

Coaches, thank you for being there for our swimmers during the difficult �mes these past few 
years and for helping them to move forward again fearlessly!  Thank you for chewing my ear at 
meets (both good and bad) and talking with me about what is important to you and how we can 
con�nue to improve PVS. 

Thank you to our officials for your �reless devo�on to our swimmers and coaches.  Also thank 
you to our seasoned officials for lending your support and knowledge-base endlessly 
throughout this year.  Also, thank you to the brave, new officials for stepping outside of what 
might be your usual comfort zone and being willing to lend a helping hand. 

Swimmers, thank you for taking an ac�ve role in the management of the LSC.  It is exci�ng to 
see young individuals voicing their opinions and ideas.  We appreciate your point of view and 
are here to help your dreams blossom.  We look forward to providing you the opportunity to 
atend the Leadership conference and having even more swimmer involvement at the LSC level.  
The idea of bringing open water swimming back-to-life within PVS is also exci�ng to me and 
hopefully, through your ini�a�ves, we can make that happen soon! 

Parents, thank you for always suppor�ng your swimmers and their swimming buddies.  Without 
your help we cannot possibly make meets work.  Please work with us to find a resolu�on to the 
volunteer issues that tend to plague some meets.  Help us learn how to en�ce parents to join us 
on deck as �mers and marshals and other volunteer posi�ons needed to make all meets work. 

Finally, thank you to all the members of this Board, for accep�ng me into the fold and providing 
sound guidance.  Hopefully, I listened well enough and presented ideas important to our 
membership as needed.  I look forward to working with you all again next year. 

 

Respec�ully submited, 

Cherlynn Venit 

Administra�ve Vice Chair 


